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Ottawa, July 3, 1906.

Rev. Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 26th ult. I

beg to say that on May 25, last, 500 small Gnvelopes,

grinted "Industrial School at ----" were sent you.

The Department does not simply Gnevlopes for

the individual schoolre but keep in stock this envelope,

which is applicable to all school's.

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary.

Rev. A. Naessens,

Principal,

High River Industrial School,

Dunbow, Alta.
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